
Law Offices 

James S. Secrest 
James S. Secrest, Jr. 

Phone 270-237-3616 
Telefax 270-237-3593 

email: jsecrest@nctc.com 

MR. BRENT KIRTLEY 
TARIFF BRANCH MANAGER 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
P 0 BOX 615 
FRAYKFORT KY 4-0602-06l5 

210wEsfMAlNmtEEr 

SCOITSVILLE, KENTUCKY 42 164-0035 
P.O. BOX 35 

11 August 2009 

Office Staff 

Came B. Richards 
Caroline Hartmann 

IN RE: TARIFFS - ALLEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
Case No. 2009-00188 

Dear Brent: 

With regard to our letter of June 24,2009, copy attached, wherein we 
enclosed 10 copies of certain Tariffs therein mentioned, please advise the present status of 
these documents and when these Tariffs will possibly be approved by the Commission. 

Thank you. 

JSS;CBR 
Enclosure 
cc: ACWD 

Yours truly, I 
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James S./Secrest, Sr. 

‘Your Lawyer is Your Friend” 
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1.u w Officer 

James S .  Secrest 
James S.  Secrest, Jr. 

Phone 270-237-3G16 
Telefax 270-2.37-3593 

email: jsecrest@nctc.com 

210 WEST MAW SlREET 

SCOITSVLLLE, KENTUCKY 42164-0035 
P.O. BOX 35 

2 4  June 2009 

Carrie B. Richards 
Caroline Hartmann 

MR. BRENT KIRTLEY 
TARIFF BRANCH MANAGER 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
P 0 BOX 615 
FRANKFORT KY 40602-0615 

RE: T.4RIFFS - ALLEN COUNTY Wj,TEF? DISTRICT 

Dear Mr. Kirtley: 

Following up your e-mail of June 9th, for which we thank you, we are enclosing 
herewith ten (10) copies each of the following Tariffs typed on the proper tariff form which have been 
adopted by the Board of Commissioners of the Allen County Water District, to-wit: 

1. Tariff/Regulation as to “Fees” to be charged to developers for reinforcing Allen 
County Water District’s infrastructure outside a proposed development made 
necessary solely to provide water to residents inside the proposed development. 

2. Tariff/Regulation as to Fire Hydrants 

3. Tariff/Regulation as to Fire Departments 

4. Tariff/Regulation as to Service Connections. 

5. Tariff/Regulation relating to dead-end water transmission lines. 

Also, enclosed is a copy of the Order of the Board of Commissioners of the Allen 
County Water District giving approval to these Tariffs. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please let us know. Thank 
you. 

JSS;CBR 
Enclosure 
cc: ACWD 

James S. ecrest, Sr s 
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